
 
 
Happy New Year, Charlotte-Mecklenburg Schools Families!  
 
We are excited to welcome students and staff back to school recharged and ready to close out the 
first semester and begin the second half of the academic school year. As we turn the page on the 
calendar to a new month and a new year, let’s all re-commit and re-dedicate ourselves to the 
goals and plans we had when the school year began in August.  
 
We celebrated many successes during the first half of the school year – gains in student academic 
performance in reading and math on state exams, approval of the 2023 $2.5 billion bond 
referendum, the opening of three new schools (Esperanza Global Academy, Grove Park 
Elementary School, and Central Piedmont Early College, as well as the rededication of Elbert 
Edwin Waddell High School), and the selection of CMS Principal of the Year Dwight Thompson 
as the Southwest Region Principal of the Year by the North Carolina Department of Public 
Instruction. These are just a few of the highlights from the first half of the year. For a complete 
recap, I encourage you to review my 90-Day Report, which is available 
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Crystal L. Hill, Ed.D.  
Superintendent 


